From: Mike Fawcett <Mike.Fawcett@colchester.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 December 2020 09:19

To: Enquiries <Enquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: EN010118 Scoping consultation Longfield Solar Energy Farm Limited

Good morning

ENO010118 Scoping consultation and notification of application to Pl by Longfield
Solar Energy Farm Limited for an Order granting Development Consent for the
Longfield Solar Farm; The Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017 Regs
10 & 11

Colchester Borough Council has no comment to make on the above.

Kind regards

Mike Fawcett

Contact and Support Officer (Planning, Building Control, Licensing and Food Safety)
Customer
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. Play your part - follow the guidance
Help keep us all safe

This email, and any attachment, is solely for the intended recipient(s). If you have received it in error,
you must not take any action based upon it, or forward, copy or show it to anyone; please notify the
sender, then permanently delete it and any attachments. Any views or opinions expressed are solely
those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Colchester Borough Council. Although
the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure there are no viruses in this email, the Council
cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from this email or attachments. The
Council takes the management of personal data seriously and it does this in compliance with data
protection legislation. For information about how personal data is used and stored, please go to
www.colchester.gov.uk/privacy.
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must
you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received
this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other
lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any
attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result
of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary
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checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions
or policies of the Inspectorate.
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